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10.02.25 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

New communication platform- Class Dojo 
 
Some of you may have heard your child talking about Class Dojo. Classes have used part of 
the system in the past, but we are rolling out the full system school-wide from next half term. 
 
What is Class Dojo? 
Class Dojo is a communication and behaviour platform that connects parents and school to 
celebrate successes and strengthen the supportive network around your child. It allows the 
school to communicate with parents and teachers to reward positive behaviours and good 
work through the use of Dojo Points (or dojos) while sharing photos about the work that is 
going on in your child’s class. 
 
Communication in Your First Language 
Class Dojo allows parents to translate messages into their first language automatically. Dojo 
doesn’t replace the usual methods of reporting pupil absence - you’ll still need to contact the 
office directly  
 
Whole school Communication and Notifications 
Moving forward, the school will make announcements for the whole school via the Dojo app. 
This will replace notices, messages, and reminders currently sent via email.  
 
Please note: Staff will not respond to comments via the App. If you wish to get in 
contact with the school or your child’s class teacher, you must still do so via: 
enquiry@stjonmon.bham.sch.uk.  
 
Class Story 
Once connected, your child’s teacher can broadcast information to all the parents using the 
Class Story. This might be a PE reminder or a class visit update. 
 
Data Protection 

 Information is not shared with advertisers or marketers 

 Content is owned by the user of the account 

 Class Dojo is compliant with GDPR 
 
Parent Agreement- By signing up, you are agreeing to the following: 

 Use the content on the class stories a sensitive data, this means you should not share 
it on social media or any other platform 
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What do you need to do? 

 You must either download the Class Dojo app from your device’s app store or go to the 
classdojo.com website. 

 

 You must set up a parent account using your personal email address.  
 

 The link to set up your account is: 
 
https://www.classdojo.com/ul/p/addKid?target=school&schoolID=58408e4da6bd0a4d2
93acf3c  
 
You will be requested to click on your child’s class teacher for the request to connect. 

 

Class Dojo will replace the Seesaw Learning Platform, which will be deactivated at the end of 
the term. 

We ask you to bear with us at the start. As with all new platforms, there may be ‘teething 
problems’. However, we hope that this will be a more streamlined and efficient method of 
communication in the long run. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs. M.Elliott 

Head Teacher 
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